Commercial cobia

Because there is no requirement to have a Federal commercial permit to sell Atlantic cobia harvested in Federal waters, if a recreational fisher lawfully had a state license that allowed that fisher to sell cobia, that fisher could legally harvest 2 cobia in Federal waters and sell those cobia. However, because the Federal closure applies to cobia that are not sold, it would be a violation if that fisher did not sell those Federally harvested cobia.
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